WORTH TOWNSHIP MINUTES
October 1, 2024

The Chairman of the Board of Supervisors, Fred Brezel called the meeting to order at 6:02 P.M. with
the Pledge of Allegiance.

In attendance were Supervisors Fred Brezel, Gene Reeher Brian McMurdy, Secretary / Treasurer
Shari Kreutz, Ken Moniot, John Martin, Jason Farone, Trae and Dawn Smith.

Fred Brezel moved to accept the minutes of September 3, 2024. Brian McMurdy seconded the
motion. The motion was voted on, and it carried unanimously.

Shari Kreutz read the Treasurer’s Report. Fred Brezel made a motion to accept the report. Gene
Reeher seconded the motion. Vote was taken on the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

Public Comments: John Martin reminded the Supervisors of a damaged section of guide rail on West
Park Road.

Ken Monoit showed the Supervisor pictures of a suspicious person along West Park Road.
Mr.Monoit also asked if a resident along West Park Road obtained a permit for a porch. Secretary
Shari Kreutz stated the resident was replacing an existing porch and no permit was needed. MR.
Moniot was concerned with the porch being within the Township right away. The Supervisors would
look into the matter.

Trae Smith inquired about the Treasurer's Report regarding checks written to the Fire Departments.
The monies sent were from the 2 percent Insurance companies take from homeowners.

Complaints:

Planning Commission Report: No meeting

Road Crew Report: Mowed berms, worked on the Sawmill Road property, cut trees, and worked on
the Township Building.

Supervisors: Brian McMurdy asked Mr. Brezel and Mr. Reeher for a price on the lawn mower that
the Township no longer uses. After a small discussion, they came up with $50.00. Part-time road
worker Ron is interested in purchasing the lawn mower.

Correspondence: Three Rivers will be releasing their bond on the Phfal property

Old Business: After a discussion, all three Supervisors are against permitting ATVs/Snowmobiles to
use Township roads. With no local police enforcement, it would be hard to enforce the rules for
ATV riders. John Martin wanted it made known he too was against it to.

New Business: The Budget Meeting was set for Wednesday, October 9, 2024 at 2:30 pm.

The Supervisors will be meeting with SR Police Department regarding part-time protection
throughout the township.

Budget will be discussed at the next meeting.

Adjournment: Fred Brezel made a motion to adjourn. Gene Reeher seconded the motion. Vote was

taken. /A he motion ¢arsjed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm.
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